
 

RANCHO-STARBUCK INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL 
Field Trip Form 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
During the course of the year, there may be occasions on which your permission 
will be required for your student to leave campus for a school related activity.  
Rather than sending you a number of notes during the year for your signature, we 
are asking that you sign this note indicating your permission for your student to 
participate in all of the activities for which he or she qualifies. 
 
You will be notified prior to any activity and will have the opportunity to notify the 
school if you wish for your student to be excused from the activity.  If that is the 
case, your student will remain at Rancho-Starbuck in a planned activity. 
 
Your signature below indicates your approval for any field trips that may be taken. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call us.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Linda Takacs 
Principal 
 
 
PERMISSION SLIP 
 
  __________Permission granted for field trips 
 
 
  __________Permission NOT granted for field trips 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature_________________________________________ 

 
Student's Name_______________________________________Grade________ 
 


